
Commander 
USCG Group Monterey 
100 Lighthouse Ave 
Monterey, CA 93940 

3000 
10 June 1982 

From: Commander, USCG Group Monterey, CA 
To: 	Commander, Twelfth Coast Guard District (ecv) 

Subj: Sprinkler System at Pt. Pinos Lighthouse; installation of 

1. Enclosure (1) is forwarded for your review and action. We believe that 
the installation of a lawn watering system will enhance the appearance of the 
grounds which surround the lighthouse. We have two basic desires. First, 
the system should be connected to a meter which is registered in the name of the 
City of Pacific Grove. That way the Coast Guard won't be hit with the water 
bill. Second, the installation of the Coast Guard gas line should be made prior 
to that of the watering system. 

2. Please contact O6702 GEHRING at 408-375-2278 if additional information is 
required. 

T. G. LANDVOGT 

Encl: (1) City of Pacific Grove ltr of 4 June 1982 

Copy to 
Mr. G.W. BALES (City of Pacific Grove) 
CCGD12 (oan) 

T. G. LAND/MGT 
Lieutenant , U. 1. Coast Guard 
Commander, Coast Guard Group Monterey 
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